
on our behalf "by the Central Dominion Selection 
Committee has also been offered an appointment 
in the Agricultural Department of Mauritius.
Two other candidates recommended by the Central 
Board are also receiving careful consideration, 
but one of them is a specialist and rather diffi­
cult to plwce, and the other will probably prefer 
to continue his studies for another year before 
actually standing. We are in corraspondence with 
oo th.

So 3-rou will see that we have actually made a 
start.

With all good wishes and with my renewed 
thanks for your great kindness to me in Canada,

Believe me,
Yours very truly,


